

Uniting Health, Heart and Home

April 6, 2023

Dear Fred Douglas Resident Families and Loved Ones,

Please be advised that Kerron Kidd, Director of Care will be away from the facility for the month of April.

As always, if you have questions or concerns regarding your loved one's care, as always, please contact your unit nurse.

If you have a question or concern that cannot be resolved by the unit nurse please contact:

Spruce, Evergreen and Willow units

Leonora De Lino, RN 204-586-8541 x109 or ldelino@fdl.mb.ca

Maple/Elm and Oak Units

Sherry Frechette, RN 204-586-8541 x144 or sfrechette@fdl.mb.ca

All other concerns:

Roslyn Garofalo, CEO 204-586-8541 ext 140 or rgarofalo@fdl.mb.ca

Rebecca Reykdal 204-586-8541 ext 127 or rreykdal@fdl.mb.ca

Thank you,

Roslyn Garofalo

CEO